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Special Message:  
 

A Spring Time Blessing:  

I pray God blesses you each day 

with a heart free of sadness, a 

mind free of worry, a life full of 

gladness, a body free of illness, 

and a spirit full of God’s blessings!  

May your days be filled with kind 

people, memorable moments and 

peace in your hearts and homes, 

Amen. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates to Remember: 

April 11th -Class parties and Egg Hunts 

April 18th- CLOSED- Good Friday 

April 25th- Trike-A-Thon 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 Birthdays:  
Aurie Ann Tyndall           04-05 
Charles Brixius               04-05 
Emmaline Tilley               04-05 
Kinsley Boyer                  04-06 
Lucas Prevette                04-15 
Maverick Calcutt             04-16                                        
Kailey Prague                  04-20 
Logan Jacky                     04-21 
Tucker Sprenger              04-23 
Layla Patterson               04-26 
Oaklynn Cauthren            04-29 
Emma Hoover                  04-14 

 

 

 

 

        

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Reminders: 

 Please be sure that you have turned into the 
preschool office any… 
 Updated immunization shot records 
 Changes in address, phone #, pick up 

information, etc.  
 

 Chapel is at 10am on Thursdays.  Please have 
your child here on time.  Once chapel starts, 
we cannot disrupt it.  The child will have to 
stay with the parent until chapel has been 
dismissed.  Thank you for your help with this. 
  

 In the mornings, PLEASE take your child to 
the bathroom BEFORE going to the classroom! 

 
 

 

Trike-A-Thon: 

 

For over 35 years, St. Jude Trike-A -Thon has helped 
preschools train big hearts with little wheels. This fun, 
week-long service learning opportunity teaches kids trike 
and riding toy safety while they support the mission of St. 
Jude Children’s Research Hospital: Finding cures. Saving 
children. 

Throughout the week, April 8-12th. St. Jude friends Bikewell 
Bear® and Pedals the Bunny® teach kids important safety 
lessons as they raise funds for the kids of St. Jude. At the 
end of the week, students show off what they’ve learned 
and celebrate their success as they ride their bikes on 
Friday the 12th of April.  More detailed information next 
week. 

Everyone must raise at least $25.00 to Ride their bike! 

 St. Jude is a hospital where miracles happen! 

  

 

 

“This is the day which the Lord has      
          made; Let us rejoice and be      
         glad in it.”    Psalm 118:24 


